Dear Adam,

I wanted to write this letter to express the sincere gratitude I have for you and the wonderful people at Corporate Turnaround. You guys saved my business.

I came to CT looking for help with a few Merchant Cash Advance (MCA) Loans I had taken out in 2014. My business was struggling to survive and cash poor, so I felt like I had no other choice but to take out these high interest loans that required very aggressive repayment plans. The daily withdrawal all of these companies had on my bank account drained it completely dry. I found myself taking out more and more money with each one, but ultimately paying them back with the same money at an insane amount of interest. I couldn't keep up any more and ran out of credit with them. I had no choice but to try and re-negotiate with them all.

I tried to do CT's job myself at first, but none of them were willing to help me with a long term solution. They talked me into short term reduced payments, but when those time frames ran out, I was in the same situation as before with no other options.

Luckily I came across CT's number from a post card in the mail. Shortly thereafter I was in contact with Scott and he signed me up for CT's debt restructuring program. I was then assigned team leader Adam and worked with him until my debts were resolved at a more affordable rate for my business. I couldn't believe it. In a relatively short period of time my headache was over.

LONG LIVE CT!!!

Sincerely,